1st July, 2015
From Mrs. Amalia C Donne
                Bishops House, Rectory Lane,
Woodstock OX20 1UQ
I am the owner of the above property and have been a resident of Woodstock since 1981.
I have received your “neighbour notification – amended planning application” dated 15.06.15 and I write to comment as follows:
This planning applications proposing a  development adjoining Woodstock on land owned by Blenheim Estates, should be refused by the councils WODC and CDC.  
The number of houses (now reduced slightly from 1500) is still too large.  Woodstock cannot cope with more parking in its streets or with more pressure on its facilities used by  its existing residents.  I particularly draw your attention to the lack of new medical facilities  for the proposed development.   Our surgery is already under strain from  patient numbers, and although it may move to larger premises in the foreseeable future, it would not be able to look after  approx. 1200 additional  residents and their families. 
This new development would be to the detriment of Woodstock as a town and for life of  its existing  residents  and  therefore should be  refused by the Council. 
Yours sincerely, 
Clare Donne (Mrs.)
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